
Project Update: May 2013 
 
Attached cover pages of the three environmental booklets produced for the communities 
and schools’ environmental clubs awareness and training aspect of the project. The team 
will be returning from the field late June 2013, and at which time I shall send more 
illustrated photos of project activities. 
 

 
 

 
 

 


